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My comment in regards to the recent changes in schedule, for the status quo to be maintained.
People have to work, it is an impossibility the working public attend meetings if it it moved to
start at 9:30.

I would also like to see the law further amended to ban council meetings outside the City of
Hamilton. These ridiculous meetings in Niagara on the Lake have to stop.
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